Blowing Rock Water Out Tonight
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A reminder to Blowing Rock water customers—that water to be cut off from 10:00pm tonight
until 6:00am Wednesday, April 16 as part of utility work connected with the US 321 widening
project. Plans are for the work to take no more than 8 hours to complete, so service is expected

to be restored by 6:00 a.m., in time for your shower and other necessities. The town release
says that immediately following completion of the work, lines in the area will be flushed by staff
to help reduce sediment that may have been dislodged as a result of the maintenance. With
that, it is highly recommended that all customers run their cold water for a few minutes to help
clear the lines once the water service has been restored.




